
 

Birthdays/Anniversaries: 

December 4:  Sarah Nabors 

December 23:  Karen Collins 

December 27:  James Nabors 

 

December 14, 2016 
Upcoming Programs/
Greeters:  
 

December 21:  Holiday party 

December 28:  No meeting 

January 4:  Dan Reese tba 

January 5:  Board meeting @ 
Scott Darrah’s office 7:00 
a.m.  

January 11:  Chris Reed - Jer-
emy Capo, Athletic Director, 
Iowa Western Community 
College 

January 18:  Jaymes Sime tba 

Newsletter for the Rotary Club of 
Council Bluffs Centennial 

  

 This morning, Dan provided some in-
sights into navigating through the district’s 
website.  The site is located at 
www.rotarydistrict5650.org.   He shared that 
there is a lot of information in this website 
which is accessible to the general public.   
This information includes information about 
Rotary, the Rotary Foundation, club locations, 
events, etc.   Further, there is information 
available to each of us as a member of Rotary.   
All you need to do to access it is to log in as a 
member.  If you have not done such, setting 
up a user name and password is easy.  If you 
have problems doing such, help is available by 
sending an email to the following address:  
exec@rotarydistrict5650.org.   Dan shared it 
is helpful to have current member infor-
mation for each of us.  If you have not ac-
cessed the district website, please do such 
and then, update your member page.   
Thanks to Dan for taking the time to share 
this information with us this morning.   

http://www.rotarydistrict5650.org
mailto:exec@rotarydistrict5650.org


Greeter Assignments/Program Host As-
signments & Room Set - Up Assignments 

You have heard the adage that “it takes a vil-
lage”, well we have that and then some with 
our club.  Recently, Jaymes sent out infor-
mation to the club as to responsibilities for 
Greeter/Program Hosts and Room Set Up as-
signments for all members of the club.  Our 
newsletter will incorporate a rolling calendar as 
a reminder for when your turn is to come 
about.   I thought it would be helpful to reiter-
ate the information in that email as to respon-
sibilities with each assignment.    
Greeter:    Although not new to our club but 
certainly new to many of our members, we will 
be bringing back our Greeter responsibilities.   
The newsletter will identify this assignment for 
the upcoming weeks for your convenience.  Es-
sentially your job as a greeter, is to do just that:  
greet our members and guests.   Its great to 
have a friendly face greet you at the door so 
when it is your turn, please plan on being in 
the room by at least 7:00 a.m.  If you are 
waiting for guests to arrive, you can always 
help out with setting up the room.  It does not 
take long to do.  Also, if you can’t make it for 
your week, please try and switch with another 
Rotarian or contact Jaymes and let him know 
accordingly.  
Program host/Room set up:   This is a com-
bined role.   As you know, when you are the 
program host, you are responsible for setting 
up the program for that week.  Once a program 
has been identified, please make sure you 
share that information with Jaymes and with 
Craig so we can make sure this information is 
shared with the rest of the club.   If you need 
ideas for possible programs, please see Jaymes.    
In addition to the program for that day, you are 
also responsible for setting up the room and 
taking down the room both before and after 
the visit.  If you have questions as to what is 
needed in setting the room up/where to find 
items, etc. please visit with Jaymes.    

Upcoming Greeter 
Assignments 

 
December 21:  Club as-
sembly  
December 28:  No 
Meeting 
January 4:  Jo Peters 
January 11:  Bob Man-
tell 
January 18:  Craig 
Dreismeier 
January 25:  Kyle 
McGinn 
February 1:  Brian 
Moon 
February 8:  Mitch Kay 
February 15:  Chuck 
Hannan 
February 22:  Jaymes 
Sime 
March 1:  tba 
March 8:  Scott Darrah 
March 15:  Lucinda 
Klein-Lombardo 
March 22:  Sarah Na-
bors 



Holiday Party 
 

Next week our club will hold its Christmas 
party.   There will be lots of activities so be 
sure to come for the fun.  Also, there seems 
to be some interest in an ugly sweater con-
test. If you have one and are daring to wear 
it, please do so.   Finally, Dan indicated that 
we each probably have a Christmas story/
memory from years gone by.   Hopefully, 
some of us will be willing to share these next 
week as well.  Thanks to Jo for her work in 
putting together this holiday party. 

Club Elections 
Club elections took place today.  Our next club president for the 
2017-2018 Rotary year is Bob Collins.  Our president elect (2018-
2019) is Cary Jackson.   Mitch Kay will be 
our treasurer and Lucinda Klein Lombardo 
will be our secretary for the upcoming year.   
Rick Stone will serve as an at large member 
on the board of directors for a two year 
term from 2017-2019.   A big THANK YOU to 
each and every one of you for agreeing to 
step out and serve in a leadership role for 
our club.  It is very much appreciated. 



Make Up Opportunities 

Monday:  North- Noon, Eppley Airport Conference 
Center;  
Bellevue- Noon, D.J.’s Dugout, 2440 Cornhusker 
Road; 
Millard-Noon, German American Society, 3717 S. 
120th Street; 
Tuesday: Morning- 7:00 a.m., Happy Hollow Club, 1701 S. 105th Street; 
Northwest- Noon, Champions Run, 13800 Eagle Run Drive;  
Southwest - 5:15 p.m. D.J.’s Dugout, 17666 Welch Plaza; 
Wednesday: Downtown-Noon, Field Club, 3615 Woolworth Ave.; 
Thursday:  Suburban- Noon, Anthony’s 7220 F Street;  Western Douglas 
County- 7:00 a.m. Elkhorn Common Ground Community Center, 1701 
Veterans Dr.; Council Bluffs-Noon, Council Bluffs Senior Center; 
Friday:  West- Noon, Champions Run, 13800 Eagle Run Dr.  
Online makeup:  http://www.rotaryeclubone.org 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
Nancy shared that she has sent out the information about our 
club’s scholarships to the area high schools.   She reported that 
this was done has Friday and she has already received an applica-
tion.   At some point, she will be looking for individuals who are in-
terested in reviewing the applications to determine the recipients 
of our club’s scholarships.  If you are interested, please visit with 
Nancy.   

http://www.rotaryeclubone.org

